
 
 
Dear Exhibitor: 

 

The IEEE Microwave Theory and Techniques Society (MTT-S), along with the International Microwave 

Symposium and Microwave Week (IMS, RFIC and ARFTG) 2020 organizers are closely monitoring the COVID-19 

pandemic relying upon authoritative sources for guidance such as the  Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 

(CDC) and the World Health Organization (WHO). The health, safety, and well-being of our global community is of 

paramount importance. 

 

IMS2020 and Microwave Week, scheduled for 21-26 June 2020 in Los Angeles, is proceeding as planned. We know 

it is important to keep the lines of communication open and will provide updates as soon as they become available.  

  

We are targeting 1 May 2020 to make a determination of next steps based on available options. Updates will be 

posted at https://ims-ieee.org/travelandsafety and we will provide as much advance notice of our plans as possible. 

  

We appreciate the continued patience and support of all our stakeholders including authors, attendees, and exhibitors 

as we navigate these unprecedented times.  

  

Thank you, 

 

Susie Horn, CEM 

Director of Exhibit Operations, MP Associates, Inc. 

 

Lee Wood 

co-President, MP Associates, Inc. 

 

IMS Microwave Week Response Team 

IMS2020information@gmail.com  
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